
  

 

THE LOU SMITH MEMORIAL OPEN  

Gerard “Jerry” Purcell 

Golf Committee Chair 

446 Webster Rd.  

New Kensington, PA. 15068 

412-378-2913 

Email: gogppes95@gmail.com 

 

Dear Friend, 

      The Greater Pittsburgh Police Emerald Society is a chapter of the National Conference of 
Law Enforcement Emerald Societies. Our objectives are to recognize and promote the 
contributions of our Irish heritage among Irish/American Law Enforcement Officers. We further 
strive to enhance understanding and mutual co-operation between the public and Law 
Enforcement in an effort to provide safety to our citizens, and reduce the impact of crime on 
our communities.  

     On behalf of the Greater Pittsburgh Police Emerald Society, this is a request for your support 
through monetary, product, or in-kind service donation, for our annual golf outing, The “Lou 
Smith Memorial Open”. This event will be held this year, as in the past, at the Murrysville Golf 
Club, Murrysville, PA., on August 16, 2024 at 10:00 A M. Registration begins at 09:00. 

    The Greater Pittsburgh Police Emerald Society’s various events are an ideal opportunity for 
you, and your company to promote your company and/or products. Our membership consists 
of Law Enforcement Officers all over Allegheny County and beyond. We would be proud to 
identify you, and your company as supporters. 

     We appreciate your consideration and look forward to your participation.  

Thank you, Stay Healthy and BE SAFE, 

 

Greater Pittsburgh Police Emerald Society – Golf Committee: 

 

Gerard “Jerry” Purcell – Chairperson/ Retired Penn Hills P.D. K9 Div.   412.378.2913 

Michael Crespy – Co-Chair/ Retired Sgt. Penn Hills P.D.    412.417.0840    

Keith Getz –Associate and Committee Member   412.298.7593 

GREATER PITTSBURGH POLICE EMERALD SOCIETY 

TERRY O’LEARY LODGE 


